
  
 
 
BOROUGHMUIR HIGH SCHOOL 

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 27 September 2016                       Duty Head – P Cifelli 
 
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
S2 Assembly 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP:  
 
S1-6 A day in the life of Boroughmuir: This week the school is running a photography competition with all 

our pupils to capture ‘A day in the life of Boroughmuir High School’.  This is part of the school 
community’s efforts to capture images and sentiments on what this old school means to us in the run up 
to us leaving.  In the period Monday 26th – Friday 30th September pupils are encouraged to use phones 
or cameras to capture images of the building.  You cannot do this during class time without your 
teacher’s permission.  You cannot photograph others without their permission.  At the end of the week 
you are able to upload your photos to a website where they will ultimately be judged in different 
categories. The best will be displayed in the new school.                    Mr Dempster 

 
S1-2 Boys Football Training:  S2 boys football training will take place on Wednesday at Meggetland on the 

grass pitch.  Training is also open to any S1 boys who are too old to play for the S1 team and wish to try 
out for the S2 team                 B Munro 

 
S1-2 Triathlon:  Could all pupils attending the Triathlon on Wednesday please meet Miss Brown in the PE 

Games Hall at the beginning of lunch to discuss arrangements for Wednesday.                        L Brown 
 
S3-6 Music Theory Class:  Mr Appleyard's Grade 5 theory class is at 1pm in room 1.18 today.   J Appleyard 
 
S3 Munich Exchange:  If you are interested in taking part in the Munich exchange this year but didn’t make 

it to Wednesday’s meeting, please come to see Mr Alexander in room 2.08 as soon as possible. 
                                      S Alexander 
 
S5-6 Senior Choir:  Senior Choir is meeting on Tuesday 20th September (today) at 12:50 in room 

1:18.  Apologies for late notice.  All seniors are welcome – bring your lunch!  K Kingsbury 
 
S5-6 New York/Washington 2017:  Great news for all those who enquired but told the trip was full. A space 

has become available on the New York/ Washington trip for 23rd-29th June 2017. If you are interested 
please come see Ms Robb or Mr Campbell for more information asap. A lot of people were interested so 
act quick!                                             A Robb 

 
 
 

Dining Room Menu – TUESDAY - Staff can phone orders & have deliveries to the Staff Room 
Homemade Soup 
 Chicken Dish served with 

accompaniments 
Quorn Dish served with 
accompaniments  

Pasta King/Pizza/Baked Beans/ Pasta Pots 
Baked Potatoes/Sandwiches/Rolls/Wraps/Panini–Various Fillings 
Home Baking, Fresh or Dried Fruit, Yoghurt, Drinks Selection,  
Yogurt, Extra Bread and Mixed Side Salad 

 
 
   If you have any special Dietary Requirements, please let the staff know and they will be happy to help 


